

Hillside High School

Breeze Hill, Bootle, Merseyside L20 9NU

Tel: 0151 525 2630

Email: admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk
Web: hillsidehigh.co.uk

Mrs A Ryan

Principal BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

8th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

From January 2023, Trutex Schoolwear will be selling our official school hoodie which your child will be able to wear during their PE lessons, extra-curricular sports clubs and any school fixtures/tournaments that they may wish to take part in.

I would like to stress that this garment is an optional piece of school uniform and not compulsory.

Our pupils have requested that a school hoodie be made available to them during pupil voice, as well as through school council, and we are delighted to be able to offer this to all of our pupils, if you wish to purchase one.

The breakdown of the hoodie is as follows:

Cost: £20.00

Colour: Navy blue/sky blue/white

- **Gender:** Unisex

- **Material:** Cotton/Polyester

- **Sizing:** Both child and adult sizes will be available







Please Note: For the remainder of this academic, Trutex Schoolwear, County Road, L4 3QA, will be the sole supplier of the hoodie. We will inform you of any changes to this if and when this happens.

Kind regards

Mr. M. Ward Subject Leader – Physical Education

MEMBER OF THE WADE DEACON TRUST

EXCELLENCE IN THE HEART
OF THE COMMUNITY